
From: Susan Lindauer
To: Wheeler, Mayor; Commissioner Ryan Office; Commissioner Hardesty; Commissioner Mapps; Commissioner Rubio;

Council Clerk – Testimony
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Mayor Wheeler and Commissioners,
We love the South Park Blocks and have been enjoying them for more than 15 years.
We don't want the green space or the trees to be removed or paved to make way for
more bike lanes! They are beautiful and perfect just as they are. Please vote no on the
SPB Master Plan when it is presented for your review. 

As we are all emerging from this horrendous year and a half of the pandemic lock
down, what we need more than anything are beautiful, green spaces to gather, sit,
reflect and connect with friends and family under those amazing Elm trees! I believe
in bike paths too, but can't we find another space to dedicate the bike lanes that
doesn't uproot the trees and create more pavement ? Please reconsider voting for the
SPB Master plan.
Thank you, 
Susan Lindauer and Chris Maloney 
600 SE Marion St, Portland, OR 97202
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